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Subject: Plains at Stevens Facility - Monitoring Update
Date: Wednesday, April 22, 2015 8:44:00 AM

As prescribed in the last “Incident Action Plan” from the Unified Command at Stevens Facility
release on 9/17/2014, I met with Wade Bryant, C-K Associates, and Al Gibson, Jenny Ulmer & Pete
Howard, Scientists MDEQ – Compliance and Enforcement Monitoring Section, to access the
emergence of vegetation in the wetlands area on 4/21/2014 at 9:05am. 

9/29/2014

Looking South, the white adsorbents are the banks of the wetland, shown below
 

4/21/2015

Looking South, the 9/29/2014 was taken from the middle of the wetland, just right of the point on
the left…
 
The assessment was GOOD… The Team observed a variety of wetland and mixed upland plant
varieties in the disturbed area… The water was clear and normal with observations of insect,
crayfish and frog reproduction activity… We all agreed that the area has  recovered satisfactorily…
Wade Bryant will work with Al Gibson create the final monitoring report to be circulated to the UC…
Please note that the assessment was visual only and no samples were collected… The monitoring
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report will include data and photographs observed 4/21/2015, including a comparative report on
the biological control points establish in September 2014… 'Plains' goal is to have this report
completed by 5/15/2015…
 
Please let me know if there anything specific that you would like covered in the report… I will
forward the final report to everyone upon receipt…
 
Allan
 
 
Thanks, Allan
 

Allan Schoen
Senior Environmental & Regulatory Specialist
Gulf Coast Division/Hattiesburg MS Office
X21212
(O) 601-271-6312
(C) 601-466-5835
(F) 601-261-4140
arschoen@paalp.com
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